Helmsley Community Primary School
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THIS WEEK'S SUPERSTAR
IS: il

KAIDEN COLLIER
For_his fabulous resilience towards all of his learning. *

This Week’s Houwse Points

Harriers (red) : 142

Eagles (green) : 116

Falcons (hlue): 124

SCHOOL UPDATES

East Barnby Meeting (Rescheduled)

The East Barnby Information Meeting has been rescheduled and will now be held on Monday
4th October at 5:00pm for Year 6 pupils and parents.

Harvest Festival

We have altered arrangements for our Harvest Festival celebrations. We will now be holding the
service at school and on this occasion parents will not be attending.

A collection will be going ahead for The Ryedale Food Bank and we will be excepting donations
of :

° Cereal
° Rice
° Pasta

. Long life Milk

Donations can be brought to school and we will pass them on for you.
Thank you for your understanding and sorry for any inconvenience.
Ryedale Presentation Evening (Rescheduled).

The event has been rescheduled for Thursday 14th October at Helmsley School 6:30 pm start. This
is for Year 6 children and their parents.

Dates For Diaries

Mon 4th Oct

East Barnby Meeting 5:00pm

Fri 8th Oct

Wear some thing Yellow to
school—donation for Young
Minds

Tue 12th Oct
School photographs
Thur 14th Oct

Ryedale Presentation Evening
Year 6:30pm

Tue 19th—22nd Oct

Year 6 East Barnby Residential.
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Time Capsule

Helmsley Town Council are arrange a Time Capsule to be to be buried in Helmsley, that will be opened in 50 years time. They
have asked if any of the children would like to donate items that relate to the current time for example a toy, a piece of writing
or a picture. These can be brought to school and we will pass them on to the council for them to decide what will go into the

capsule.

Reminders:

. If you would like your Reception—Year 6 child to have their flu vaccination in school please follow the instructions on

the letter emailed to parents.

. There have been some confirmed cases of Covid —19 in our community so if your child displays COVID-19 symptoms,
however mild, we ask that you keep your child at home. Please contact school if you have any queries.

° We have a number of outstanding balances on ParentPay. Please login and settle these immediately . Thank you.
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= North Yorkshire
N/YES ’ Ceaaning =44 County Council

T

Nafcenal

e VOETRY

Census Day! 7 Oclober
vy 5

Meu

Margherita Pizza (v&m)
Potato Smiles, Peas & Baked Beans

Upside Down Apple Slice & Ice-cream

Join us for a yummy meal that is sure to make you smile,
plus with all that energy; you’ll be able to run a mile!
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History Work Shops

Maple and Silver Birch Classes had a wonderful day yesterday taking part in some History workshops
based on the Stone Age and the Victorians, consolidating their knowledge of what they are learning in
class with an interactive experience of what is was like in days gone bye. As you can see from the photo-
graphs they all had an amazing time and loved dressing up.
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Newsday Tuesday
27th September 2021 What’s going on this week?
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27th September-3rd October
Should disposable
face masks be
banned?

It is estimated that people in Britain are sending over 1.6 billion non-biodegradable face masks to landfill every single month,
according to research conducted by shopping comparison site, finder.com. To reduce this, a new scheme has been introduced
in Brighton and Hove to recycle face masks and other personal protective equipment (PPE). Special bins have been installed to
reduce the amount of PPE litter, which is used to make more bins and other plastic items.

Things to talk about at home...

¢ Which face masks have you seen people using?
¢ Would you know where to recycle disposable face masks? Is there anywhere in your local area?
¢ Overall, do you think cloth masks or disposable (if recycled) masks are better to use?
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
Chicken Wrap Pasta Bolognaise Sausage & /Vaﬁﬁﬂa( W Fish Fingers Chips &
. . . v Mixed Vi
Sweetcorn & Green Mixed veg Yorkshire Pudding pOLTRY ixed Veg
T v *okkk
Beans Garlic Bread Mashed Potato g %',‘] ’5’5}?
% %k %k /
HAE Swede, Broccoli & M(Vm
Cheese & Sultana & Oak Gravy MarghertaFza v Fruit Short Cake
Crackers . o MR Yoghurt / Fresh Fruit
Cookie Upside Down Apple Slice & Ice-cream
Fruit Mousse
Strawberry Yoghurt / Fresh
e for ayummy mea that i sure to make you s,
Yoghurt / Fresh Fruit Fruit ka1 v
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Primary School Committee Representative

Ryedale

Learning Trust

Volunteering Opportunity

STRONGER
TOGETHER

Helmsley Primary, Kirkbymoorside Primary and Sinnington Primary Schools are looking for mo-
tivated individuals who are interested in supporting their joint committee. Experience of pri-
mary education, school inspection or financial management would be particularly welcome.

This is a substantial role, one that brings benefits including the development of new skills and
networks, as well as delivering improved outcomes for our children and young people.

Support and training for this role will be provided.

To discuss this opportunity in more detail or for an information pack and application form
please contact :

Mrs. G Hardacre- ghardacre@ryedalelearningtrust.co.uk

Closing Date for applications: 15" October 2021

Call 01751 471409 to find out more

Please help bring some Christmas cheer to children across
Ryedale and raise funds for local good causes
wie need volunteers to tour local towns and villages alongside
the Lions Santa sleigh and collect donations
The sleigh runs most evenings and weekends during
December and Santa urgently neads more helpers to make

sure all the children get a chance to meet him,

Please give just a few hours to help those in need and
help spread some happiness.
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